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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:08 PM
To: 'George Nocery'
Subject: RE: NO to FPL rate increase!!!!

Good morning Mr. Nocery, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: George Nocery [mailto:geonoc8@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: NO to FPL rate increase!!!! 
 
I believe FPL's rate hike should be rejected.  FPL is earning profits at the top end of the rate allowed 
under the current agreement with the state. The rate increase is basically to reward its shareholders 
with higher profits.  Really? Higher profits? Greed is what it is! Meanwhile our seniors are struggling 
to pay for their medications, food, necessities and housing. FPL's fight to keep a constitutional 
amendment off the November ballot that would have opened the door to a competitive solar market in 
Florida is indication they're too big! 
 
In no way should the rate increase be approved! 
 
George Nocery, Jr 
300 Monroe Ave #20 
Cape Canaveral, FL 32920 
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